
    June 1, 2025      

             

 
June 2, 2025            Monday              

8:00 a.m.  †   John McCann  

 

June 3, 2025            Tuesday                                  

                     NO MASS  

 

June 4, 2025            Wednesday          

5:00 p.m.  †    Health & wellness for  

                                 MaryAnn Clark 

 

June 5, 2025            Thursday               

8:00 a.m.    †    George Crowe  

                 

June 6, 2025               Friday                

8:00 a.m.    †     Joyce Pawlak 
 
June 7, 2025             Saturday              

4:00 p.m.    †     Jerry & Jean Zorger 

 

June 8, 2025            Sunday                  

 8:00 a.m.       Parishioners 

10:30 a.m.   †    Andrew Howe        

 

 
Raffle Tickets are available!  

Please call the church office to purchase 

your raffle tickets to win 2 Notre Dame 

Season football tickets and a parking  

pass or $1200.00. The drawing takes 

place after 10:30 Mass on August 3rd. 

Tickets are only $30.00!! 

 

 

 

Ministries for June 7th & 8th 
 

Lectors 

4:00 p.m.  Kevin Rupp (1) 

                 Melanie Bechtold (2) 

8:00 a.m.  Kristen Swonger (1) 

      Barbara Roberts (2) 

10:30 a.m. Charlotte Hill (1) 

        Jacob Alles (2) 

 

Hospitality Ministers 

4:00 p.m.   Chris Bechtold, Van Reed 

8:00 a.m.   Charles Jansen, Wilson Schoon 

10:30 a.m. Carl Brown, Pat Zickgraf 

 

Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion 

4:00 p.m. Leanna Andreas, Tom Andres and 

Nicholas Steill 

8:00 a.m. Vanessa Schoon, Dick Buchanan and 

Sara St. Clair 

10:30 a.m. Brad Clifford, Scott Smith and Kim 

Sedor 

 

Altar Servers 

4:00 p.m.   Liston Lowen, Sutton Lowen 

8:00 a.m.   Baylor Schoon, Calla Schoon 

10:30 a.m. Bailey Moctezuma, Benedict Smith 

 

 

 

Collections for May 19, 2025  

 

Adult Offering Envelopes             $  2,200.00 

Loose              $     457.00 

Candles              $       20.00 

Repair               $       95.00 

Total in pews:                               $   2,747.00 

Online Collections 

Reg. Envelopes                             $    1,790.00 

Repair              $         60.00     

Other              $         10.00 

Second               $         55.00      

Total Online                                  $     1,915.00  

  
 



 
 
Senior Year End Awards 
We would like to acknowledge that we  
have some very hard working teenagers  
that are in their senior year of high school.  
in our congregation. The high school had  
an awards banquet this last week at the  
school. Among the recipients of these  
awards were quite a few teenage  
parishioners. We would like to  
Congratulate them and wish them many  
blessings on their upcoming futures.  
 
 

Invite to Join Rosary group 
The Rosary club would like to send out an 
invite to the parishioners to join them on a 
Tuesday morning. They meet from 10 am  
to 11 am and recite the Rosary together.  
Please consider joining them sometime  
soon and see how powerful and uplifting  
praying the Rosary in a group setting can  
be. The group meets in the sofa room  
every week on Tuesdays. 
 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Corner                           
 
May 27, 2025  
Families served 9Total people 25 
New Clients 1 Gas cards 0 
Needs: Toilet paper, gravy, broth,  
spaghetti sauce and hamburger helper. 
Your ongoing support whether that is  
financial, food donations, volunteering of  
your time, talent and last, but not least,  
your prayers are each examples of Jesus  
calls for us to love our neighbor. 
If you would like to help with St. Vincent   
DePaul, please contact the office and  
leave a message for Sara St. Clair.  
 
Thank you so very much for your ongoing  
support! Please keep in mind that            

 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Food Pantry is open  
EVERY Monday from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00  
p.m. If Monday falls directly on a holiday,  
the pantry will not be open. 
 
 
New Directory Sign-Up 
The sign-up response has been great.  
We are still missing some people though. 
If you would rather not have your picture  
in the directory, that is fine. Please call the  
office and let Kim know. We will have  
every parishioner listed in the back of the  
book and we would like everyone  
included. The sooner the better to call  
because our time for photos are in June.  
Office 260-244-5723 open 9 am to 3 pm 
 
 
Pentecost Collection  
For Seminarian Education 
Next weekend is the Pentecost Collection  
for the Education of Seminarians. 100%  
of these funds are used to educate our  
diocesan seminarians. 
  
Please continue to pray for our  
seminarians and support the funding of  
their education through this important  
collection. Please use your Pentecost  
Collection envelope, or feel free to donate  
online at the diocesan website,  
diocesefwsb.org/give. Thank you for your  
generous response! 
 


